Wadsworth Amateur Soccer Association
General Meeting
June 8, 2010
Location: Knights of Columbus Start Time: 8:22

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT: Frank Muhl, Dave Wagner, James Muhl, Jaimie Zakikian, Mike Skunza,
Rick Rogers, Linda Bloc, Scott Simpson

GUESTS PRESENT: Aaron Turano, Ron Mendel, George Steele

Reports

Monthly Minutes:

» Dave motions and Mike seconds to approve December board minutes, motion passed.
Treasurers Report:

> Financials are up to date. Asks the board to review and give her input on any red flags.
President Report:

»  Frank talks to rick about getting a roller for the fields. Signed contract with GSA should be
approved next week.

Vice President Report:
» Needs to get with Linda to update equipment. Needs funds
Director of Rec.:

» Playoffs are going well. Player fees will increase next year.
Director Coaching and Player Development:
»  Scott is working on rule changes for u6-u8.
Director of Communication:

» Dave asks what Mike Propora’s role is, Frank says he is planning a meeting with Mike P. in the fall to
establish a referee leadership program for the kids.

Old Business: NA

New Business:

» Aaron is present to talk about the success of the grizzly cub academy. Also mentions the
evaluations for the u9 WASA tryouts. Some kids did not wear pennies and some kids did?

Scott clears up concerns from Aaron about the tryouts.

Ron Mendel asks about High School use of the fields in the Summer/Fall. Frank says he is working
on the schedule and other details with the AD and says it should not be a problem. More specifically
Ron needs 2 fields for August 12. Rick asks Ron to be at the next coaches meeting. Ron says he
will be there - just let him know when.

» James asked about holding a coaching module here in Wadsworth. Scott will contact GAASA about
getting one scheduled.

Mike asks about training for Rec players, Scott discusses with board about scheduling trainers.

Blue tip is June 22, Rick will lend his truck and trailer, and he is also the decorating chairman. Dave
will get information on the website.

» OnJuly 17, Rick wants to get together and go to the crew game, needs 50 people to go.

Announcements:

Motion to adjourn by James , second by Frank, motion approved and passed.

Board meeting concluded at 9:10 pm
Respectfully Submitted by
James A. Muhl

Board Secretary



